
I	did	a	search	of	my	emails	and	there	was	nothing	from	this	company.	I
block	most	vendors	to	spam			
Again	I	can	have	IT	do	a	full	scan	if	you	would	like,	but	there	will	be
a	cost	involved.	Please	let	me	know	your	wishes.	

On	Fri,	Feb	14,	2020	at	15:24	Emiliano	Falcon-Morano		>	wrote:

	Thank	you,	John.

	
	

	Please	note	that	the	request	also	includes	any	solicitation	or
emails	the	Police	Department	received,	without	regards	to	if	they	were
answered	by	someone.

	
	

	Thanks.

	
	

	Best,

	
	

	Emiliano

	
	

	------

	Emiliano	Falcon-Morano

	Pronouns:	he,	him,	his

		

	Policy	Counsel

	Technology	for	Liberty	Program
	

	American	Civil	Liberties	Union	of	Massachusetts

	211	Congress	Street,	Boston,	MA	02110
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Website
67fMUsYOtX4UvFrqHFN4mrsfwNN9COZkP5aas5UomZ4RZzRNQ8nZ5zltn7iq1BOnXCguPWxk
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From John	LeLacheur	<jlelacheur@beverlyma.gov>
Subject Re:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request

To Emiliano	Falcon-Morano	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Date Fri,	14	Feb	2020	15:53:19	-0500



Facebook			|	Instagram
		|	Youtube
	

		

	
	

________________________________

	From:	John	LeLacheur		>
	Sent:	Friday,	February	14,	2020	11:46	AM
	To:	Emiliano	Falcon-Morano
	Subject:	Re:	ACLU	Public	Records	Request	
		
	I	am	in	receipt	of	your	email.		We	have	had	no	such	contact	with
this	company	or	any	other	company	dealing	with	facial	recognition.

	If	you	still	need	a	full	report	and	the	research	that	goes	along
with	it	we	can	do	this,	but	we	will	not	waive	any	fees.	

	On	Fri,	Feb	14,	2020	at	11:24	AM	Emiliano	Falcon-Morano
	>	wrote:
	

		Good	Morning,

		
		

		Please	see	attached.

		
		

		Best	regards,

		
		

		Emiliano

		
		

		------

		Emiliano	Falcon-Morano

		Pronouns:	he,	him,	his
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		Technology	for	Liberty	Program
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	--	
	

01915?entry=gmail&source=g>	
	Regards,	
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	Beverly	Police	Department
	191	Cabot	Street
01915?entry=gmail&source=g>	
	Beverly,	MA	01915
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	This	e-mail	and	any	files	transmitted	with	it	are	confidential
and	are	intended	solely	for	the	use	of	the	individual	or	entity	to	whom
they	are	addressed.		This	communication	may	contain	material	protected
by	law.		If	you	are	not	the	intended	recipient	or	the	person	responsible
for	delivering	the	e-mail	to	the	intended	recipient,	be	advised	that	you
have	received	this	e-mail	in	error	and	that	any	use,	dissemination,
forwarding,	printing,	or	copying	of	this	e-mail	is	strictly	prohibited
and	may	be	subject	to	criminal	prosecution.		If	you	have	received	this
e-mail	in	error,	please	immediately	notify	me	by	telephone	at
978-922-2222.	You	will	be	reimbursed	for	reasonable	costs	incurred	in
notifying	us.

		

--	

Chief	John	G.	LeLacheur	
Beverly	Police
191	Cabot	Street	
Beverly,	MA	01915
978-922-1212


